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Birmingham City Council  

Birmingham/Sandwell Health Scrutiny 
Committee  

Date 29 November 2022 

 

 

 

Subject:      Proposed Changes to Day Case Surgery  

Report of:   Liam Kennedy, Midland Metropolitan University Hospital 
Delivery Director 

Report author: Jayne Salter-Scott, Head of Public and Community 
Engagement, Sandwell and West Birmingham NHS Trust 

1 Purpose  

To provide the requested update on feedback received during the public 

conversation on proposed changes to Day Case Surgery delivery following the 

opening of the Midland Metropolitan Hospital. 

2 Recommendations 

The committee members are asked to: 

-  Note the contents of the report in Appendix 1. This report presents the 

findings from the formal public conversation on the proposed changes to day 

case surgery across Sandwell and West Birmingham Hospitals between 7th 

March and the 15th of April, ahead of the opening on the Midland Metropolitan 

University Hospital. 

- Acknowledge the proposed next steps: 

o The insight from the public conversation will be considered by the 

MMUH Surgical Programme Board and the Clinical Executive Group 

as well as the MMUH Steering Group as much of the insight and 

comments refers to generally to the new hospital development.   

o The MMUH Surgical Programme Board will consider the feedback 

relevant to their specialty area and explore how to mitigate any 

associated risks or potential negative impact on our patients caused by 

the proposed changes 

o An implementation plan will be drawn up and that along with the 

decision and the report findings will be shared formerly with the new 

Black Country and West Birmingham Integrated Care Board, the Joint 

Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee and shared widely with all 

key stakeholders and participants 
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3 Appendices 

Appendix 1: MMUH Day Case Surgery report 

 

 

 


